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Friday 26th April 2024 
Dear families, 

 
On Monday 24th May, Year 6 Pullman will be completing a walk using our knowledge from geography and 

orienteering skills in PE. We will be getting the train from Dore and Totley Station at 10.21 am to Grindleford, 

then walking to meet a coach at Fox House to return us to school. 

 

We should be back no later than 3.00 pm but children will need to bring either a packed lunch or order a 

school grab bag in advance. 

 

Children will be completing the walk in groups of 10. Each group will be accompanied by two members of 

staff to ensure their safety. The minibus has also been booked on this day in case it is needed. 

 

Children will also need good walking boots, a coat and a water bottle. 

 

Please can you indicate on ParentPay if: 

 You are happy for your child to attend this event. 

 If you would like to preorder a grab bag for your child. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

The Y6 Team 
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